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Gerri McCulloh

I support the WDEQ in their proposals to clean up emissions standards in methane leaks.

We must do all we can to keep environmental standards strict for the oil and gas industry, which is
already subsidized up to $5 Trillion dollars in taxpayer dollars.

I also support raising taxes in these industries so our permanent fund can have more to spend in our
state. When Montana taxes 17% and Alaska taxes up to 27%, Wyoming's measly 2% right out of
the ground is not enough. Oil and gas had their largest profits over the last ten years and they are
laughing at Wyoming!



